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Reg. No. PO986-01 

Dear Director of Services 

I am to refer to the Agency’s letter issued to you on 18 November 2013, in accordance with the provisions 
of Section 87(1E)(a) of the EPA Act 1992, as amended, where you were notified that an application for a 
licence, to which Section 87 (lB)(b)(i) of the EPA Act 1992, as amended, applies, was received by the 
Agency on 6 November 20 13. The details of the application are set out below: 

- Name and address of applicant: 

- Location of facility: 

Timoleague Agri Gen Limited, Barryshall, Timoleague, 
Bandon, CO Cork 
Barryshall, Timoleague, Bandon, County Cork 

A copy of the application, the Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) submitted by the applicant and 
associated correspondence are available for inspection by you on the Agency’s website www.epa.ie. 

The Agency received further information on the Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) on 6 May 20 14, 
which is also available to view on the Agency’s website. 

In accordance with Section 87(1E)(a) of the EPA Act 1992, as amended, you are requested to respond to 
the Agency within 4 weeks of receipt of this notice with any further comments you may have on this 
additional information. 

Please note that a response to this notice is required even if you have no observations to make. 

Where it is intended to submit additional documentation with your observations, it would be much 
appreciated if you could include an electronic copy of all documents in pdf format on a CD ROM in order 
to facilitate the publishing of your observations and attachments to the Agency’s website. 

The application is being processed by the Agency and your observations, if any, will be considered as part 
of the licence application assessment process. You will be notified of the proposed determination in due 
course. 

Yours sincerely 

Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


